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Date: 8th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Our PE/Sport uniform is black jogging botoms, leggings or shorts and a T-shirt in your child's 
House Colour.  If they have a hoody or sweatshirt in this colour they can wear that to school.  
If not, they need to wear their purple school sweatshirt. 
 

 
 
 
Your child needs a pair of black, brown-soled pumps in school for indoor PE, that must have 
their name writen inside both pumps and kept in a drawstring bag on their peg. 
 

 
 

Your child will also need to come in trainers on PE days in case it is outdoor PE or Sports. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Helen Atkinson-Smith 

Green Blue Red Yellow 
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